
NEWSLETTER 
House Day

This afternoon the children have enjoyed spending time in
their Teams! They have mixed with older and younger children

and had fun joining in with a variety of challenges! 

Key Dates
Monday 15th April

 Children back after
Easter break

Tuesday 16th April
Parents evening - 
Owls & Kestrels

Wednesday 17th April
Parents evening - 
Ravens & Falcons

Thursday 18th April
Cake sale

Friday 19th April
First Tots group - see

poster for details

Monday 6th April
School Book Fair- details

to follow

Monday 13th May
Year 6 SATs week

Monday 20th May
Aspirations Week

Friday 24th May
Children to dress up as
the job they want when

they grow up! 

Friday 24th May
School closes for half

term- normal time.

Monday 3rd June
Children return to school

Last week your child should have been sent home with
new data collection sheets. We appreciate that there

are a lot of forms to sign, but these will allow us to make
sure we have the correct information for your child as

well as updating permissions. 
Please return these forms ASAP.

Data Collection Sheets

FRIDAY 28TH MARCH 2024

Congratulations to this terms’ stars who have been awesome for a
whole term! 

Owls - Vinny. Ezra and Eliza
Kestrels - Ollie, Miley and Emily
Ravens - Milly, Maisy and Aleigha
Falcons - Gracie, Luca and Sophie

Just a reminder that we have extended the deadline for deposits for
current Year 4 and Year 5 children for the residential visit to Conway

in September.
Deposit amounts are £50 per single child/eldest sibling and £25 per
younger sibling.  The payment for the deposits is still open on School

Spider. 
So far we have only had a small amount of children interested. If we

do not have enough interest, we will unfortunately have to cancel, and
those who have paid a deposit will be reimbursed. If you would like

your child to go but worry about the cost, please talk to Mrs Molyneux
or Mrs Snell.

Conway Residential Reminder

Cake Sale
On Thursday 18th April please bring cake donations to school.

These will be sold at playtime for 20p a cake and any
remaining will be sold from 3.15pm.

We do have children with allergies, please where possible,
provide cakes which don’t contain nuts. Please send your child
in with change in a named envelope, we have spares outside

the office.

Stars of the Term! 



For children up to 3 years old

50p 

Free
toast!



Every Tuesday at
Halton Lea Library

3.30–5pm

Don’t forget to check out the local
Library and Community Centers to
see what FREE events they are
running in the Easter Holidays!


